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Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

WEEK ONE 

We have enjoyed a positive start to the new term; the pupils are settling very well into their new 

classes and adjusting to the new routines. We had our first whole school Dargavel assembly on 

Wednesday and although it was done virtually, the pupils participated with confidence and 

displayed excellent behaviour throughout. Our focus across the school has been KINDNESS and 

RESPECT; the staff are encouraging the pupils to live these values in and out of school. The staff 

have been commenting on how polite the children are – displaying impeccable manners in the 

class and in the playground. We have started to consult the children on our school values and 

also on the school house system. We will be involving parents in this process over the next 

couple of weeks.  

 

SCHOOL TRANSPORT 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/hyrFJLi6mj 

The link above will direct you to the bus survey, this will allow you to specify the days next week 

you would like your child to travel home on the bus. The information from this survey will be 

used each day to ensure we get all of the children on the correct bus. It is crucial that you 

complete this survey if you want your child to use the bus. The transport routine this week has 

worked well, however, there have been some discrepancies between what was put on the survey 

and how the children thought they were getting home. The results of the survey will be relied 

upon by school staff to determine which children go on which bus at the end of each day.  

 

If your child’ travel arrangements change, parents/ carers should contact the school on 0300 300 

1481 or email dargavelenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk 

 

It would also be useful to know if you don’t intend to use the school transport between now and 

October. Please use the survey to specify this.  

 

Thank you once again for your support. If you would like to speak to a member of staff regarding 

transport arrangements or any other aspect of your child’s school experience, please contact the 

school office and they will arrange for someone to call you back.  

  

 

Kind regards  

 

Gerry Carlton 

Interim Head Teacher 
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